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Enrollment as of 1/9/2025 

Month 6th Grade 7th Grade 8th Grade TOTAL 

August 41 49 48 138 

September 42 49 48 139 

October 41 50 48 139 

November 41 49 48 138 

December 41 48 48 137 

 
 
PBIS 
6 students were awarded Student of the Month for demonstrating SELF DISCIPLINE during 
November and December. 
 

 
 
WINTER BENCHMARKING 
The Math and ELA teachers were working on completion of the Winter Benchmarking with 
STAR at the time of this report.  Official data will be reported at the February meeting, but 
preliminary results are looking positive!  Our Data Meetings will take place the week of January 
20th. 
 
FACS 
The Family and Consumer Science classes started up with the new semester.  Ms. Seifert is 
really enjoying her classes and the students.  Her day consists of 6 HS class periods and 1 MS 
class.  Her line up consists of Parenting, Foods 1, Fashion Design, Adult Living, and an Intro to 
FACS for both HS and MS. 
 



 

 
 
 
TEAM BUILDING AT THE MIDDLE SCHOOL 
The Middle School Teams participated in a week long “Whobilation” with themed dress up days, 
culminating in the Grinch Olympics the Friday before break.  The students had fun encouraging 
their teammates and building that team spirit.  Mrs. Stringham’s class currently has possession 
of the “Golden Paw Print of Awesomeness” because they finished up with the most points for 
the week.. 

 


